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Comments: Please do not allow the construction of the Stibnite gold mine to commence in the headwaters of the

South Fork Salmon. This pristine area is a very important headwaters for what is left of the returning salmon

population and the potential for contamination of it and all the waters downstream is too great to allow this sort of

mining. When the total yield of payload is measured in ounces, it makes one skeptical that any remediation could

or would ever take place if something we're to occur.  Take some advice from old TR- "Leave it as it is, man

cannot improve upon it ". Thanks for your diligence 


